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Good Afternoon,

Chris Jensen <cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>
Wednesday, October 05, 2016 1:22 PM
jneshitt@rochester.rr.com; dx872@aol.com

'Eric Cooper'; 'Development Clerk'

Stablegate Drive 1945 - Proposed Pool

We are in receipt of you application for an inground pool.
The section of the application that details the distance from the patio/sidewalk surrounding the pool was not detailed

on the plan or application.

The sidewalk around the pool is also required to be 15ft. from the property boundary.

(e) Any structures or devices connected with the installation, maintenance or operation of a swimming pool, including
but not limited to concrete or wood patio areas, pump and filter enclosures, bathhouses and cabanas, shall also comply
with the setback requirements of this section.

Please come in to update application.

Thanks,
Chris

i
Chris Jensen PE
Code Enforcement / Zoning Officer
Town of Canandaigua - Development Office

5440 Routes 5 & 20 West
Canandaigua, NY 14424
(cell) 585-315-3088



